
September 13, 2022

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Kayla Gonzalez.  She is my

co-worker currently for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Services Center (DHHSC). She is

aware of the issues that the community has expressed involving the people with

disabilities and has done well serving Monterey County. I believe she is an excellent asset

to this commission.  She has worked for our other outreach office in Visalia for nine

months previously before working for our Salinas outreach office. She is very

compassionate about helping others and she is great at advocating for people with

disabilities. I hope you will consider her for this position on the Commission on

Disabilities.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at: 831-240-4020 or email me at

krystalr@dhhsc.org

Thank you

Krystal Rios-Harris


